

SUPER--LUMINARY



Volume 4 - Issue 1 - January, 2012

IN THIS ISSUE	WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
Upcoming Schedule	Please welcome new member: Nancy
New Members	Boyce of Georgetown. (She is Cathy
Defensive Driving Schedule	Pepper's Sister)
 Spotlight of the Month 	l oppor a bisser,
Special Thanks	Welcome also, Sunny Gyani, a new
Special Prayers	
New Books in Gift Shop	retiree, resident of Georgetown.
Expressions of Sympathy	
UPCOMING SCHEDULE	SPECIAL PRAYERS
Next Meeting will be on Monday, February	Please offer some special prayers for "Bud"
6, 2012 starting at 7:30 PM. Our featured	Reynolds of Georgetown. He is the husband
speaker of the evening will be Mr. Keith	of Elaine, Georgetown's meter maid, and
Short. His topic is to be a surprise. So yall'	has recently undergone surgery and other treatments.
Come!	treatments.
Refreshments will be served.	Continue to keep Lilly Barnett in your
Refreshinents will be served.	prayers for her recovery. She is the young
SYMPATHY	Granddaughter of Tom and Kay Barnett of
W 21/22 2 3 5 2 5 2	Georgetown who had the misfortunate to be
Expressions of sympathy are extended to	in a terrible automobile accident.
the Sammons family in the loss of one of	
our members, Mr. Lawrence Sammons	Prayers are also in order for one of the
	County Council members, Mr. Vance
Expressions of sympathy are extended to	Phillips after suffering a broken back in a
Carolyn Doolittle in the loss of George	glider accident in Virginia. We are glad to
Booth.	hear he is able to be back to County Council
	meetings.

Dick & Loreta Workman in the loss of his

Brother, John Carlton Workman.

NEW ADDRESS

If you have one now, or soon will have please remember to notify us so you won't miss out on the mailings.

(302) 855-9660

DUES

Yes, it is a new year, and if you haven't already paid your dues we will gladly accept them now. If in doubt give us a call at 855-9660 and we will check our records.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR UPCOMING EVENTS!

(1) March 17, 2012

Bus trip to New Castle, De to tour the Court House in old New Castle. Lunch at Jessups Tavern near the Old Court House. Bus will be provided at no expense to the participants, but lunch will be at the expense of each individual attending

NOTE;

This will be an interesting trip, led by Brian Cannon, and open to persons who may have interest in participating in our docent, (volunteer,) program. On the return trip we will be stopping to tour the Old Court House and Green in Dover before returning to Georgetown at approximately 4:00 PM.

Seats on the bus will be filled on first come basis. To reserve a seat, or questions call Pat at (302)253-0148, or Rosalie at (302) 855-9660.

(2) March 24, 2012

A fundraiser for the Georgetown Historical Society - Chili, dinner with all the *fixings* 4:30 to 7:00 PM - Saturday, March 24th, 2012 Open to the public also......

EVENT'S CONT'd

(3) April 7, 2012

Easter Egg Hunt at the Museum sponsored by the Georgetown Chamber of Commerce. Refreshments to be sold by the Historical Society.

(4) May 6, 2012
Fundraiser for the Historical Society
Tea, Sunday, from 2:00 PM to 3:30 PM
Lynch Building at the Museum. Talk it
up to all your friends.!!!!!!

DEFENSIVE DRIVING CLASS

Due to the lack of students, all classes at the Museum have been postponed until further notice for both basic, and advanced.

SPECIAL THANKS

Thanks to everyone who donated the needed items to us in 2011. For fear of missing someone, names, and items will not be listed.